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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 12:06 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025057

 
Recommendation # 2025057 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025057 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Advocate Florida 

Address PO Box 540939, Merritt Island FL 32954  

Phone (224) 277-2134 

Email iadvocateforflorida@yahoo.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025057 

Recommendation Title Homelessness 

Areas Affected Entire County/State/ Nation  

Department Affected 
 

Current problem I am concerned about our homeless population in Brevard County. Especially our 
Veterans. When someone serves our country for us, we should honor them and treat 
them with the respect they deserve. The fact that our veterans are being forced into 
homelessness because of choices/decision that our cities, municipalities, legislators 
are making based on their own feelings and not one person making these decisions (I 
bet) has ever gone out and had a conversation with someone who is homeless and 
found out their story. Why are they without a roof over their head, extra clothes to 
wear, food to eat, etc. Does anyone sitting in those seats making these decisions 
actually care about any of the homeless population, veteran or non-veteran? I am 
curious to wonder how many of them actually have a heart, conscience to actually 
even care. They are people, human beings, someone's mother, father, brother, sister, 
son, daughter. Let's hope it is not someone in your family that would ever be in their 
situation. 

Recommendation Brevard County should have a place for them to sleep, shower, eat, get the services 
they need to get off the streets, fields, wherever it is they are allowed to be now, 
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instead of being thrown into a "statistic" of they are just bad people, breaking the law, 
standing on my sidewalk, down my street, as everyone just drives by, in fear. Help 
them! The affordable housing complexes that are being built in the area (are they 
really affordable at starting rates of $1600-$2300) should be just that- affordable! Give 
them something to be hopeful for and want to strive for something better for 
themselves, but they can't do that if the government entities are just always going to 
put them down and turn them away at every turn. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


